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Message from the Principal 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Interim Reports and Parent-Teacher-Student Interviews 

Parent-Teacher-Student Interviews took place on Thursday afternoon/evening and was generally well attended by students and 

parents and it was great to see our school community take an interest in the Art Show. I noticed that some teachers were fully 

booked and that is what we like to see. If you were unable to get to the school on Thursday and you are still keen to get some 

feedback on how your child/children have progressed since the end of last semester then please ring the school to make an ap-

pointment. 

A big thank you to the staff and students who contributed to the Art Show during the evening. 

Building Works at the Senior College 

The school community will have noticed that A-Block has been fenced off to allow refurbishment of this building to take place 

over the next month. Refurbishment is taking place under the Department of Education and Training (DET) Condition Assess-

ment Report (CAR) funding. As reported in a previous issue of KIT the College received $480,000 to refurbish A-Block, the 

ECA centre and the Administration / Staff area. Southern Cross Developers were appointed by the DET about three weeks ago 

through a tender process and have made a commitment to meet our deadlines to ensure minimal heartache for both students and 

staff. 

Consequently building works have started in earnest and both staff and students have had to quickly move belongings and re-

sources to different locations in the school. I want to thank Chrissie Mc Kimmie for revising the timetable to accommodate the 

room changes for a number of programs. Although some of the rooms are not ideal for particular program delivery, the incon-

venience is for a short time period. 

Our aim is to have access to A-Block in time for the Year 12 exams and Hospitality functions booked for Term 4. We have also 

asked for the ECA centre to be finished in time for Presentation Evening on Wednesday 16th December. Some work to this fa-

cility will begin during the upcoming school holidays. Once A-Block is functioning staff will have to vacate the Administration/

Staff building for works to begin in there. 

Our timeline is for all works to be completed by the end of the school year! 

SunSmart Term 4 

Parents and students are reminded that our College is a SunSmart school. Each year in Terms 1 and 4 our SunSmart policy re-

quires students to wear a broad-brimmed hat whenever they are out in the sun including sport or PE classes, and including re-

cess and lunch breaks. Parents are asked to assist us by ensuring students attend school next term with an appropriate broad-

brimmed hat. 

School Levies and Charges  

Thank you to all the families that have already paid their 2015 school levy and charges.  

There are still families that have yet to settle their school levy and charges and as an incentive to have all accounts settled by the 

end of Term 3, School Council has once again agreed to put up a prize. All families that have paid their levy before the end of 

Term 3 (Friday18th September) will go into a draw for a $250 local business purchase card. The draw will take place early in 

Term 4 and the winning family will be notified by phone and through the school newsletter. Please note that families of Cor-

ryong College employees are unable to participate in this competition. 

School levies and charges are as follows; 

¶ Prep to Year 6 - $120, 

¶ Year 7 and 8 - $210, 

Year 9 Core subjects - $115 

and 

Year 10 Core subjects - $115. 

The levies and charges are more than reasonable when compared to charges issued by other schools. Payment of school levies 

and charges is a significant component of meeting a childôs education. Payment can be made at the College Office.   

 
Tony Valente (Principal)  

http://www.corryong.vic.edu.au
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Maths Help After School  - Every Tuesday from 3.30-4.30 in the HUB  

After School ArtðEvery Tuesday from 3.30-4.30 @ the Art Room 

with Mrs Nankervis 

Psychology Units 3 & 4 : Wed or Thursday each week 3.30-4.15 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS   

Term 3  14th  ï 20th September, 2015  

Mon  14th  

Kinder Foundation 

Transition Evening 

Tues  15th 

OM Junior Sport 

Wed  16th 

 

Thurs 17th 

OM Intermediate 

Sport 

Fri  18th 

Term 3 Ends.  

School  Finishes 

@ 2.30pm 

Sat  19th 

 

Sun  20th 

  Year 5 and 6 Family Maths Night  

        Thursday, 17th September  

Families of students in Years 5 and 6 are invited to attend a night 

of magnificently mesmerising mathematical mayhem to celebrate 
student success in STEM during Term 3. A variety of fun and en-

tertaining, hands-on activities will be available for your enjoyment 

as well as the opportunity to view what the students have 
achieved in the Shelter from the Storm STEM unit. The evening 

will commence at 7:00 in the Hub and will conclude with a light 
supper at 8:30.   

If you have any questions then please contact Mr Learmonth at the Senior Campus.  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS   

Term 4 , 2015  

Mon  5th 

October 

 

Tues  6th 

 

Wed  7th 

Snowy River 

Camp  

 

 

Thurs 8th 

Snowy River Camp  

Fri  9th 

Yr 3-6 Upper Hume 

Athletics Carnival 

 

Foundation  

Transition 9-11am 

Sat  10th 

 

Sun  11th 

Mon  12th Tues  13th 

 

Wed  14th 

 

Thurs 15th 

 

Fri  16th 

Hume Athletics 

Carnival Yr 3-6 

Sat  17th 

 

Sun  18th 

CLAIMING THE DATE  

Friday 18th September      

SRC Casual Clothes Day 

  Funds raised to go towards  

Pennyôs Garden   



 

 

P-4 HAPPENINGS 

   Dates   

Term 3 finishes on 18th September at 2.30p.m. 

14th SeptemberðPrep Transition eveningðJunior campus 6.00p.m. 

Term 4 resumes 5th October.  School Banking     Every Tuesday. 

 REMINDERðTERM 4ð HATSð Please call at the office if you require one  $12.00 

THANK YOU.  A Special thank you to Lyn Coulston for supplying trees to the Junior Campus for the students to purchase for their 

 fathers for Fatherôs day.  Lyn has kindly donated the money back to the Junior Campus Library.   Books have been purchased from the 

last Scholastic Book Issue.  

Head Lice. It has been brought to our attention that these little creature are back again.  

Parents please check your child's hair vigilantly.   

F/1 Lebner has been taken over by pirates!  Here are some pirate stories from our class. 

If I was a real pirate I would go and find treasure at the end of the rainbow. I would wear brown boots. I would have my hair in pig tails. 

I will share the treasure around with everyone. I would give Mum a necklace and give Dad thousands of bits of money to buy me a desk. 

Chloe McInnes 

If I was a pirate I would wear a hook. I would have one peg-leg. One day I sailed to an island and I was looking for some treasure. I fi-

nally got my treasure. In the treasure box there wasgold and jewellery. Paige Heinjus. 

If I was a pirate I would find treasure and I would go in the sea. I would steal other pirates treasure. Sachin Samwells. 

If I was a pirate I would find pirate treasure and sail the pirate sea. Riley Bloom 

If I was a pirate I would go on an adventure and I would sing a song. I would sail across the sea. A crab came along. I had a good adven-

ture. Charley Demosani. 

I am a pirate and I am going to sail the seas. I got lost and I lost my boat and I had to search away for it. I found it and sailed home. Lau-

ren Zimmer. 



 

 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŘǊŜǎǎŜŘ ǳǇ ŀǎ ǇƛǊŀǘŜǎΦ ²ƛƭƭ YƭƛǇǇŜƭ 

L ŦƻǳƴŘ ŀ ōƻŀǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ōŜŀŎƘ ŀƴŘ L ǎŀƛƭŜŘ ƛǘΦ ¢ƘŜƴ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƅŀǎƘ ŀƴŘ L ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ ŀ ƅŀǎƘ ƳŜŀƴǎ ŀ ǎǘƻǊƳ ƛǎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŀȅΦ Yŀƭŀƴ ¢ŀȅƭƻǊ 

aL[h /wL/Y9¢Φ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ /ƘŀǊƭŜǎ {ƘŜŀǘƘŜǊ 

ǿƘƻ ǾƛǎƛǘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ  

aƛƭƻ /ǊƛŎƪŜǘ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅΦ  


